[image: image1.jpg]SOUTHAMPTON
CITYCOUNCIL




1. Employees may have to deal with a number of situations which may lead to confrontation and/or threat of physical violence.

2. In an attempt to address the problem of violence at work, the Authority has on the Health and Safety Management System an online Incident Report Form which should be used by all employees that work in the school to record all instances of violence whether verbal or physical i.e. from pupils or parents.

3. All potentially "at risk" situations should be assessed from a personal safety viewpoint and the appropriate measures implemented.

4. Cash handling needs to be given special attention in schools, for the collection of significant sums gives rise to the risk of violence. Cash holding arrangements must be secure. It should not be obvious that significant sums are held.  Staff should be instructed to hand over money if threatened.  Staff should not bank large sums of cash. Secure collection arrangements are available from Financial Services. Variable collection times add to security.

5. Receiving parents etc in schools can occasionally present a risk of violence to employees. Care over the design and use of reception and interview facilities can help to reduce the risk.

6. Further advice can be found in the following publication:

6.1. Southampton City Council Safe Working Procedures – Preventing Workplace Harassment and Violence.



School Advice Note





Prevention of Violence and Intimidation


(Includes Cash Handling)
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